
New Loose Parts Swap Shop Open House
The eccdc has some amazing news! We are starting a Loose Parts Swap Shop in our lending library and 
we need your help. Do you have some extra loose parts that you would like to donate to help us get 
things started?

If so, we invite you to join us on Wednesday February 21, 2018 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. for some winter 
inspired refreshments and networking. While you are here, we would love to show you how we’ve been 
updating our Provocation for Learning Kits and show you around our new conference room. Anyone who 
brings in a loose parts donation will have their names entered into a draw for a $50 Gift Certificate to use 
towards an ECCDC professional learning session.

We are looking for beautiful and natural loose parts that are small, due to limited storage. Please see 
some examples below.

Even if you don’t have anything to donate at this time, we would still love to see you. Stop by to check out 
our updated Provocation for Learning Kits, see our newly renovated conference room, or just come by to 
network with colleagues! Please RSVP by contacting us at 905.646.7311 ext. 304 or eccdc@eccdc.org


